
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim to discuss with Sayyid Muqtada Al-Sadr the government
reformations the ministerial changes

Chairman Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim discussed with the leader of the

Sadrist Movement Sayyid Muqtada Al-Sadr in Holy Najaf the Ministerial government reformations

and the forthcoming amendment. Wednesday, 23/03/2016. 
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His Eminence stressed the importance of investing this phase to go for inclusive reforms that

will liberate the state from the restrictions of routine and saggy deteriorated administrative

process, noting that the reformations can not be deducted to only changing ministers, the

ministerial reshuffle is a single paragraph of the reforms.


